






                                January 19, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello!

I hope all of you enjoyed our days off due to the weather! ( (
Reading: We continue to work on phonic skills (blending sounds to make words,
compound words, syllabication, alphabetical word order, rhyming words, etc.,) and 

Reading comprehension skills. I am very proud of the progress the children continue to

Show with their reading/comprehension skills. Keep up the awesome job! 
Writing: We are working on writing asking sentences (questions) using “who, what, where, how and why”!
Math: We continue to work on addition/subtraction facts along with basic math skills. Please keep working on those math fact flash cards at home!  (
Valentine’s Day Items are needed for Tuesday, February 14th.  You will find a class list on the back of this note so that your child may start to write names on his/her valentines.  Thank you in advance to the following children who will be providing our treats. Please plan for 17 children. Thanks!
        **Ayrianna: Holiday plates and napkins         **Maxwell: Cheese and crackers                                                               

        **Mrs. Ross: Juice boxes                                 **Ms. Glynn: Decorated cookies
        **Rylyn: Red finger jello                              
**Children will be making their own Valentine bag at school!!!!

Classroom Supplies: We are running low on Clorox Wipes/Kleenex. I would appreciate it very much if you could send some more in with your child. Thanks so much!!                
F.Y.I.
**No School for students on Friday, January 27th.  It is an end of semester teacher work day!  
**100’s Day is Wednesday, February 15th. You will find a note in your child’s Thursday folder explaining the 100th Day of School Family Project! Please make sure your child has his/her project to school by Monday, February 13th.  Thanks!!  
**Noon Dismissal for the following days of school: March 17th and our last two days of school: June 12th & June 13th.

Have A Wonderful Weekend!

